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Director, Division of Site Safety
and Environmental Analysis

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

ATTN: Mr. Voss Moore
Director of Environmental Projects

Dear Mr. Moore:

TVA transmitted to you on October 25, 1978 and April 27, 1979
construction effects reports for the Yellow Creek Nuclear Plant.
We are soliciting comments on these reports at this time. Within
45 days, please let us have any comments you wish to make, or notify
us of an absence of comments.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Donehoo at 404/881-4901.

Sincerely yours,

J. R. Patrick, Jr.
Acting Chief, AL/MS Compliance Group
Water Enforcement Branch
Enforcement Division
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